
From: Karen Giles 

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2013 1:47 PM 

Subject: Egyptian Trust  Affordable Care Act (ACA) Presentation from the March 

20, 2013 meeting 

Attachments: Affordable Care Act (ACA) presentation 032013.pdf; The Egyptian Trust 

and the Affordable Care Act  memo March 25 2013.pdf 

 

 

 

This email is being sent to all of the Bookkeepers, Superintendents and Board 

of Managers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received this email 

in error please forward to the appropriate party and contact Krista Gotto at 

the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health to update the contact 

information. 

 

 

Dear Participating Employer Group: 

 

Attached is the Affordable Care Act information as presented by the Trust 

attorney, Ruth Hays, at the March 20, 2013 meeting. This contains a lot of 

information addressing the provisions of the law as they are understood today 

and what employers need to consider. As information changes and regulations 

are created or updated additional information will be distributed and 

communicated. Also attached is a memo from the Trust Consultants, Tom 

Dahncke and Leo Hefner, with some additional thoughts and considerations as 

the schools face financial issues, requirements imposed by the Affordable Care 

Act, and others. 

 

The Spring newsletter is coming soon! As always, we will email the newsletter 

to each employer group requesting that you get a copy to your membership or 

direct them to the website at www.egtrust.org to view or print the 

newsletter. The newsletter is how we communicate any upcoming changes to 

the products offered by the Egyptian Trust. Please be sure that your 

membership is aware of this very important information. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Relations 
Meritain Health 
 
1109 Hartman Lane, Suite 202 
Shiloh, IL 62221 
 
Toll Free: 866-588-2431, opt. 9, ext. 6104 
Fax: 888-525-2799 

 

karen.giles@meritain.com 
 

 
 

 

 


